
   

  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/ Guardians: 
 
 
There were some 7th grade students who were identified as being eligible for 
REACH.  Although the students are currently performing well at school, only 8th 
grade students are eligible for the REACH scholarship.  Please do not complete 
the application. 
 
I sincerely apologize for the error.  However, this does show that the students are 
working towards being potentially nominated for next year.  I plan to personally 
meet or email each student to explain the issue as well as provide more 
information about the REACH process.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
siedra.pitts@gscs.org​ or (770) 229-3739. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Siedra Pitts 
School Counselor 
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